The Trustees of Duke Memorial United Methodist Church met in the Church library on Thursday, February 26, 1987 at 5 p.m. Chairman Teer welcomed the members of the class of 1989: Tom Coble, Shirley Few, and Dan Edwards.

Alfred Williams moved that the present officers of the Trustees serve for the year 1987. They are as follows: Dillard Teer, Chairman, Bill Self, Treasurer, and Anne Clark, Secretary. The motion passed.

Chairman appointed a committee composed of Bill Self, Tom White, and Dan Edwards to investigate the feasibility of an investment committee and to further serve in that capacity to administer the securities of Duke Memorial in the most advantageous manner.

It was the consensus of the group that we should reread the duties of church trustees, as outlined in the Discipline. A copy of said duties will be mailed to each Trustee before the next meeting.

There was considerable discussion concerning the planting of a decorative garden on the grounds of Duke Memorial. Dan Edwards moved, seconded by Tom Coble, that Chairman Teer appoint a committee to investigate such a plan.

Also, there was discussion of the furniture made by Tom Day of Milton,
N. C., willed to Duke Memorial by the Shore sisters and loaned to Stagville.

It was felt by some members that the furniture should properly be placed in the
North Carolina Museum of History. No action was taken.

Reverend Commander dismissed the meeting with prayer.

Dillard Teer, Chairman

Anne Clark, Secretary

Members Present
Anne Clark
Tom Coble
Dan Edwards
Shirley Few
Ruth Holsinger
Bill Self

Dillard Teer
Tom White
Alfred Williams
Rick Commander, ex officio
Rod Mullen, ex officio